From: Patnck Peake <p.peake@perthenergy.comaus

Sent: Wednesday, 25 October 2023 1:28 PM
To: EPWL - Energy Markets
Subject: Demand Side Response Review - Stage 1 and 2 — Consultation Paper

Good afternoon

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on proposals for the participation of demand side response in
the wholesale energy market. Perth Energy supports the various proposals put forward in this paper and
have comments only on proposal 10

Proposal 10 is that no changes are proposad to be made for a specific service to address the minimum
demand issues in the SWIS at this time. We consider that the plannad introduction of electricity storage
systems, along with increased underlying electricity demand, justifies no changes being made as is
proposed. However, we suggest that this should be reviewed at some agread date, maybe two years’ time,
to ensure that the situation is monitored before any system issues arise.

Kind regards

Patrick

Patrick Peake
Senior Manager WA EMR

m: 0437 208 872
e: p. ke henenyy. com.au

| am based in the Perth Office and work Tuesday , Wednesday and Thursday
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We work flexibly at AGL | Perth Energy - so while it suits me
to email now, please feel free to respond at a dme that suits
your working hours.
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This email is intendead solely for the use of the addresses
and may contain information that is confidential or privileged.
If you receive this email in error please notify the sender and

delete the email immediately.
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